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Mr Michael Dougal

315 Foredyke Avenue

Kingston Upon Hull

HU7 0DY

Chris Peach 

Tel. (01482) 612734

22 July 2016

Dear Sir(s)

The Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) 
Order 2015 Part 1 
Development within the curtilage of a dwellinghouse

Application for prior approval of single storey rear extension

Your Application:- 

(Check on-line with System Reference Number:-16/00935/PAH)

Erection of:- Conservatory (4.5m long x 4m wide x 3.6m (max) high x 2.4m (eaves) high)

(following demolition of existing conservatory)

(Application to determine whether prior approval for development within the curtilage of a dwellinghouse is required for a rear extension)

At:- 315 Foredyke Avenue, Kingston Upon Hull, HU7 0DY, 

No objections have been received to this proposal from adjoining neighbours, therefore no prior approval from the Local Planning Authority is necessary. 

Please note that in order for this development to comply with the above regulations you are required to do the following:-

1. The development shall be completed on or before 30th May 2019.  

2. The materials used in any exterior work (other than materials used in the construction of a conservatory) shall be of a similar appearance to those used in the construction of the exterior of the existing dwellinghouse.

3. The developer shall notify the Local Planning Authority of the completion of the development as soon as reasonably practicable after completion.  The notification referred to above shall be in writing and shall include— (a) the name of the developer; (b) the address or location of the development, and (c) the date of completion.
Yours Faithfully

Alex Codd
City Planning Manager
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